
St Jude’s Newsletter  
Week Ending 20

th
 January 2017 

“A Christian Community nurturing and inspiring each individual” 

ATTENDANCE 
Our attendance figures for the week ending 13

th
 January  

were; 
Y1 95.6%  
Y2 94% 
Y3 98.5%    
Y4 93.7% 
Y5 97.7% 
Y6 95.8% 

Year 3 may wear non uniform on Thursday 26th 
January for being the best attending class. 

Well Done! 

 

PUNCTUALITY 
Our punctuality figures for the week ending  13

th
 January 

were; 
YR 1    
Y1 6 
Y2 3 
Y3 1 
Y4 2 
Y5 4 
Y6 2 

Y1 & Y3 may wear non uniform on Thursday 26th 
January for being the most punctual classes. 

Well Done! 

 

100% INDIVIDUAL ATTENDANCE DRAW 
The lucky winners of the 100% attendance draw for 
this week’s flowers have been won by; 

 Alfie Hesketh 

Jessica Speakman 
 
 

 

DATES FOR HOLY COMMUNION 
Session 5 9th February 6pm at St Jude’s Church 
Session 6 9th March 6pm at St Jude’s Church 
Session 7 27th April 6pm at St Jude’s Church 

 

SCHOOL COATS – REDUCED TO £5 
We are having a clearance of our stock of school 
coats and are selling them for £5.  The coats are 
great for winter and are waterproof and fleece lined.  
All sizes are available except for 5-6 years.  
Please see the school office.  

 

GOLDEN BOOK ACHIEVERS 
YR Jessica Speakman     
Y1 Rocky Brown 
Y2 Alicia Wilson 
Y3 Evie Edwards 
Y4 Chloe Atherton 
Y5 Joe Mulligan 
Y6 Elouise Joynt 

 
 

2017 - 2018 TERM AND HOLIDAY DATES 

Please see the reverse of this newsletter for the 
term dates and holidays for the 2017 – 2018 
academic year.    
 

FAREWELL TO FATHER JOE 
Last week we said a sad goodbye to Father Joe who 
left our parish to take up post of parish priest at St 
Wilfrid’s in Garstang, Liverpool.  We wish Father Joe 
every success in his new appointment.   
 
St Jude’s and St Aiden’s parishes will this week 
welcome Father John Paul Ilunga.  We all look 
forward to meeting Father Ilunga soon. 

 

RECEPTION & Y3 – OWN CLOTHES 
Last week’s winners, Reception and Y3 can wear 
their own clothes on Thursday 26th January. This has 
been carried forward because of the Roald Dhal day. 

 

ROALD DHAL DAY 
A big thank you to all the children and their parents.  
We celebrated Roald Dhal Day today and all the 
children got dressed up as Roald Dhal characters, 
they all looked amazing. A big thank you to all our 
staff who also took part. Ha, Ha 

 

CHOIR 

Will now take place every Tuesday and Thursday 

until further notice. 
 

TELEPHONE/MOBILE 

It is very important, should you change 
your contact phone number, you must 
inform the school office straight away.  
We have had a number of children who 
have felt unwell and we have not been 
able to get hold of any of their 
contacts. 
 
 

 


